
-----Original Message----- 
From: Amy Marks [mailto:marksbirds@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 3:59 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: “CC2035 Plan Testimony” 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
I disagree with the zoning on the Lincoln High School Property for a high rise building. Which do 
they want?  A new high school or an office building?  Are you thinking one day by 2035 the 
football field will be over the freeway? Then that space will be a super high rise? 
 
Then you need to allow the King’s hill neighborhood to be able to build high too.  The current 
zoning is too low. You are going to make a dreary little shady pocket if Lincoln High School 
property gets to go 250’, and the section that is low lying between 18th and 19th on Main 
Street is only allowed to go 100’.  Legends already exceeds that.  I see there is some kind of 
bonus height available, but is still makes this area a low pocket. All Portlanders need light and 
air and blue sky. 
 
Amy Marks 
Owner 1105 SW 18th Ave, Portland OR 97205 
 


